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dsteelerotary5790@gmail.com

From: Julius Sonko <julius@eatbeta.org>
Sent: Thursday, November 5, 2020 12:14 PM
To: Rotary District Grants Website
Cc: Steele Dan LG; John Lucas; Robert Sarpalius
Subject: Re: New History Entry for project P-3597

Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Dan, 
 
This is to inform you that the community receiving the water is now Fort 
Portal district not Nakaseke district, because Nakaseke District already 
received a water well. Kindly make that change. The construction of the 
water well in Fort Portal district is set to begin in about a week; I will provide 
a report on the progress when construction begins. 
 
Thank you, 
Julius Sonko 
EATBETA International Foundation 
(214) 226-8249 | julius@eatbeta.org | www.eatbeta.org 

 
Evangelize Africa Through Business Empowerment and Transforming Agriculture 
 
 
On Wed, Nov 4, 2020 at 9:16 PM Rotary District Grants Website <administrator@matchinggrants.org> wrote: 

Rotary District Grants Website - Project P-3597 
A history log entry has been entered for project P-3597: 

<4-Nov-20> by Dan Steele 
Grant paid 9/28/2020 Ck 1004 
Project title: EATBETA Water Well Project 
Country: Uganda 
Location: Nakaseke District 
Look at www.MatchingGrants.org/district/project3597.html for more details on this project. 
Here is a direct link to the administration page: 
www.MatchingGrants.org/district/admin.cgi?project=3597 
Action performed by: Dan Steele 

This is an email from the District Grants website at www.MatchingGrants.org/district. 
You are receiving this email because you are listed as a contact for one of the projects. 
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Click here for instructions on how to stop receiving these emails. 
For questions or concerns, please contact us at administrator@matchinggrants.org. 

 


